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A YUMMY LUNCH plus other visitors

 
As he has done in the past, Rev. Mike Southcombe came once again to
prepare our noon meal. This time, he made chicken and noodles, a salad and
delicious bread.
Oh, how the children and staff enjoyed lunch that day!!! Rev. Mike is now
the Interim Pastor at St. Paul UCC in Waterloo and brought members of that
congregation to meet the children and to help with meal prep and service.
Thank you so very much, Rev. Mike and members of St. Paul, Waterloo!
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 Members of Salem UCC in Alhambra also came to visit. They played with
us while they visited. We always love to have visitors!! 
 



 



Property Cleanup Update
 
And we have a property update-We are so very grateful to all of those
who helped clean up the property across the street from
Kindercottage. The house is gone and the lot is cleaned up. We
hope to have photos to share soon!

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your
will or trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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